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In 1998 Ballot Measure 60 passed by  69.4% to 30.6% via a citizens initiative. Mail-in 

voting is a safe and convenient way for us to vote.  

Speaking from experience the signature checks work. 

Precedent should not be overturned as the citizens have voiced the approval via the 

ballot box. 

I also feel SB210 will inconvenience our rural voters in particular. 


